Dear Public Health Committee,

As alife long resident of CT, mother and Registered Nurse, I oppose the continuation
of the emergency declarations and executive orders. It has been almost 2 years
since COVID-19 started and it is very clear that despite all the best intentions, we
have not been able to eradicate this virus. Nothing we have done has worked and
therefore it is time to get back to normal and let the legislators do the job that they
were elected to do. This is a virus that will be here and that we need to learn to live
with.

Thank you so much for your time and for opposing the continuation of the
emergency declarations and executive orders.

Kimberly Ferris
Shelton, CT



